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Auburn BPW office hours to change
(KLZA)-- The office hours for the Auburn Board of Public Works Office will be
changing as of Monday, September 11.

The new hours will find the office open Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 4
p-m. Hours for service will remain the same, 7:30 a.m. - 4 p.m. during the week.

BPW customers can make payments anytime in the drop box on te north side of
the main office at 1600 O Street or online at auburnbpw.com.
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